
Are you interested in conservation, adventure, and making a difference?  
Apply for the Siegele Conservation Science Internship!

The Colorado Natural Heritage Program (CNHP) is selecting interns for the summer of 2022.  This is a paid summer internship ($15/ hour).  
The Siegele Interns will spend the summer of 2022 (May 19-July 29) with CNHP staff working on conservation projects in the field throughout 

Colorado.  This is a chance to get experience working and living in the field.  No prior experience is necessary to apply.  
Most of the interns are Juniors or Seniors but Sophomores are also encouraged to apply.  

Student Benefits
Learn about conservation

Visit beautiful areas of Colorado
Meet and work with rare species

Develop professional skills, including first aid and field safety
Develop applied conservation skills

Work outside with conservation professionals
Develop your personal network 

Build your resume
Lean how to do fieldwork

We will help you get academic credit if you wish
Make life-long friends

Requirements-

• Need to be a CSU Student in the summer of 2022 and 
available May 19-Jul 29 (don’t need to be a WCNR major)

• Interest in careers in conservation of biodiversity and 
natural resources

Apply by March 1, 2022; here’s how: 
• Watch this video
• Look at this Story Map
• Email your resume, transcripts, and a cover 

letter to susan.panjabi@colostate.edu with 
subject line: Siegele Intern

CNHP is working towards 
equity in conservation. We are 
seeking applications from all 
students interested in 
conservation work, and 
encourage applications from 
underrepresented identities.

https://cnhp.colostate.edu/projects/siegele-internship/
http://cnhp.colostate.edu/
https://youtu.be/FxSOtSGPw1I
https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/519c03b38f6b40c48cfac4aafbdf6ee2
mailto:susan.panjabi@colostate.edu
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